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Lock up in Kensington 
and Chelsea
The Royal Borough of Kensington 
and Chelsea is a safe place to 
live and work – but one in three 
burglaries is the result of unlocked 
windows and doors.



Remember for all police  
emergencies call 999

Burglary is a serious issue; that’s why the Council and the police 

are working hard at targeting burglars and to reduce burglaries.

You can help us keep your home and property secure by 

following our security checklist:

�Close and lock all windows and doors, even if you are only 

going out for a few minutes

Keep your valuables out of sight

�Fit a mortice lock to your front door and other external doors 

and window locks – and use them

�Do not leave your house or car keys near a door, letterbox or 

window

Fit a letterbox cage to the back of your front door

Make sure you have up to date contents insurance

Do not leave ladders out which would allow access to higher 

windows

Mark or etch your property with your postcode, house of flat 

number

�Register items with serial number at www.immobilise.com

�Leave some lights on if it will be dark before you get home.

For more information on how to protect your home contact 

Kensington and Chelsea’s Community Safety Team

Email  
commsafe@rbkc.gov.uk

Visit  
www.securedbydesign.com


